
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses Iraq’s political scene developments, to end
political crisis’ mechanisms with Al-Anbar Alliance delegation

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the delegation of the United

Anbar Alliance headed by Mr. Qassim Al-Fahdawi on 10/10/2022, and discussed views on the

developments of the political scene in Iraq and ways to end the political crisis, complete the

constitutional entitlements, and proceed with the formation of a national service government.

His Eminence demonstrated the importance of Al-Anbar Province and its stability for the

security and stability of Iraq, stressing the need to preserve security and service gains. 

H.E. also called for dialogue, communication, and integration of everyone to maintain security

and stability. H.E. also emphasized how important it is for everyone to attend, and to mitigate

intersections to meet and compromise for the public interest and give it priority over

factional and private interests.


